

April 28, 2025

Dear Parishioners and Families,

In accordance with the Archdiocese of Milwaukee, we are allowed to open up our school athletics and co-curricular to anyone that is enrolled in our Religious Education Program, 4th grade-8th grade. Sign up today for our ROOTED Religious Education Program! Whether you are a homeschool family or a public school family that is enrolled in Rooted, you can choose to participate with Cabrini! There will be a small athletic fee of \$35 for each sport/child who wishes to participate. This helps cover the cost of scheduling, refs, and league fees. There is also paperwork that will need to be completed and turned in by the first practice of the season (TBD). You can find all of the information on our school's athletic page.

League Information:

Here at SFC, we are currently participating in the Metro Volleyball Conference. Practices take place throughout the week, at scheduled times per team. Games are scheduled throughout the Milwaukee area on Saturday mornings or early afternoons. Check out their website for more information. When the time comes, we are also participating in the Norte Dame Don Bosco basketball league. This may change depending on the number of players and the athletic committee decision.

Miscellaneous Information:

Throughout the season, you are asked to volunteer when you can to help with concessions, admissions, scoring, and line judging to help make this a successful season! I will be creating sign ups for our host days though Sign Up Genius.

There will also be a parent meeting coming up to start off our season. Be on the lookout when that information becomes available.

Lastly, I would need to know if your child is interested in participating no later than **May 15th for volleyball**, **and Oct. 11th for basketball**. Here is the link to sign up for volleyball! https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1vdCigXCHPvQEfizvlbglg0S3vhyv3pe_WXbjKxlyTRs/edit You can also email me at clammert@wbparishes.org.

Thank you! Go Knights!

